
Committee Meeting

4th November  2019

Greyhound

Minutes

The meeting opened at 20:04.

Attendees

Stephen Chew, Jo Sadowsky, Rachel Lowther, Hannah Newbold, James Stead, Shaun Chew, Glenn 
Whittaker, Tim Pigott, Mark Sandamas, John Boothman

Apologies

Pete Beresford and Graham Wadsworth 

Treasurer’s Report
£4813.63 close of banking 31st October 
£145 x3 for Luke for entering teams in FRA Relays 
£803 to go to the juniors – Jo Sadowsky to deal with the junior funds 

Shaun Chew to chase up Hellifield money from Andy Berry 
 
Secretaries Report
No new business 

Team Captains
Nothing to discuss 
Stephen Chew to have a conversation with Scott Boardman about being road captain and the 
expectations 

Junior Reports 
Andy Collins and Lucy Brown did their coaching course 
Jackets have been ordered for the coaches 
Moved down to Barlick Town Football Club. Will look to sponsor a board as a thank you. 
Waiting list of 10 juniors. 

Coaching Report 
Looking at booking L2 courses for those who haven’t received it yet. Jo and Tim to have a 
conversation about this.
We now have 14 coaches who have completed L1
L2 already – Tim Pigott, Sarah Tipler and Andy Berry 

Website Report 
Graham not present so no report 

AOB: Presentation 
109 / 75 adults & 34 juniors going 
Votes for trophies discussed 
No trophy for men’s road championship as no one completed 6 



Races:
Grand prix had put down the wrong dates for our races and they have now been changed. 
Hannah to check with Leah if Hellifield Gala is going away. 
Hannah and Rachel to take on Hellifield if it goes ahead.
Stephen to take on Pinhaw race with Hannah to help. 

London Marathon Place
Jo to apply for another place
 

Date of next meeting: 2 December @ Football Club House – 8pm 
Hannah to post on website 

The meeting closed at 21:05 


